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Message:
I am submitting this public comment to express my strong
opposition to the proposed redistricting bill. Governor
Abbott is using the special session to push Trump’s
political agenda. This is a blatant power grab meant to
dilute the voices of Texas's rapidly growing minority
communities and progressive voters.  This redistricting bill
is bad for our democracy. It's not about fair representation;
it's about rigging elections for political power. Redistricting
usually happens every ten years after the census. Doing it
now, in the middle of the decade, is driven by political
reasons, not by real population changes. These new maps
would lead to less competitive elections. When districts are
drawn to guarantee a certain partisan outcome, it reduces
voter choice and discourages civic participation. Texas
deserves a transparent, non-partisan redistricting process
that genuinely reflects our state's incredible growth and
diversity. This bill represents the exact opposite. I urge you
to reject this dangerous legislation and uphold the
fundamental right of every Texan to have their vote count
equally.




